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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

 

Attn: Brandis J. Zehr 

 

Re: Enterprise Association of Steamfitters   

       Local 638 PAC 

       July Quarterly(4/1/05-6/30/05) 

       Year End Report(7/1/05-12/31/05) 

       April quarterly(1/1/06-3/31/06) 

 

 

Dear Ms. Zehr: 

 

 We have received your letter dated May 10, 2006. 

                

                The amounts received for the reports listed above were from union members who contribute to the PAC.  

The  

amount contributed by each member is limited and no member contributed more than $200 in either calendar year. 

 

                Should you require further information, please feel free to contact me at the PAC's 

mailing address. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                                         

            Patrick E Dolan, Treasurer 

                                                                                                                         

               

        David K. Grote CPA 

 


